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Dr. Gerald W. Tomanek, Pre51dent
Ft. Hays State College E%inﬂl
Highway 40 Bypass

Hays, Kansas 67601

Dear Dr. Tomanek:

We understand that the program for your proposed Classroom and Office Building
has now been submitted to the Board of Regents, and that the selection of arch-
itects is expected to take place in the immediate future.

We would appreciate the opportunity to meet with you briefly to acquaint you.
with our firm and our expertise in the design of educational facilities. We
realize that you cannot influence the initial selection of the three to five
firms selected for interview by the State Architect; however, should we be
fortunate enough to have our name placed on that list, we would llke you to
be familiar with our firm.

We realize that the demands upon your time are heavy and, therefore, we assure
you that we will keep our meeting brief. With your permission, I will call
your secretary on November 17, 1976, to determine a mutually convenient uat
to meet. :
- Cordially,

THE SHAVER PARTNERSHIP
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George E. Emrich

GEE/pm

cc: Mr. John Shaver
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